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25 June, 201 3 Reg. No. WO215-01 

Re: Technical Amendment to a Waste Licence in the name of Donegal County 
Council, for a facility at Meenaboll Landfill Site, Meenaboll, Letterkemv, County 
Donegal, 

Dear Mr Mulgrew, 
I am to refer to previous correspondence when the Agency informed you that a final 
decision issued in  relation to this facility. As your objection was considered during the 
process of licensing this facility, I now wish to inform you that the Agency has 
initiated a Technical Amendment, under Section 42(B)1 of the Waste Management 
Acts to their existing license for the above mentioned facility. 

Please find enclosed a copy of a foiinal Technical Amendment which was issued to 
the above licensee. The Technical Amendment should be read in conjunction with the 
existing Waste Licence Reg. No. WO215-01 

If you have any further queries, please contact Andy Mullins directly at the following 
telephone number 05391 70776. 

Please note that there is no requirement for you to acknowledge receipt of this letter 

Yours sincerely, 

Andy Mullins 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 

Encl. 



Mr Derick Anderson 
Chief Executive 
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Commission 
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25 June, 201 3 Reg. No. WO2 15-01 

Re: Technical Amendment to a Waste Licence in  the name of Donegal County 
Council, for a facility at Meenaboll Landfill Site, Meenaboll, Letterkennv, County 
Done.ga1, 

Dear Mr Anderson, 
I am to refer to previous borrespondence when the Agency informed you that a final 
decision issued in relation to this facility. As your objection was considered during the 
process of licensing this facility, I now wish to infonn you that the Agency has 
initiated a Technical Amendment, under Section 42(B) 1 of the Waste Management 
Acts to their e x i s h g  license for the above mentioned facility. 

Please find enclosed a copy of a formal Technical Amendinent which was issued to 
the above licensee. The Technical Amendment should be read in conjunction with the 
existing Waste Licence Reg. No. WO215-01 

If you have any further queries, please contact Andy Mullins directly at the following 
telephone number 05391 70776. 

Please note that there is no requirement for you to acknowledge receipt of this letter 

Yours sincerely, 

Andy Mullins 
Office of Climate, Licensing SC Resource Use 

Encl. 
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25 Julie, 201 3 Reg. No. WO2 15-01 

Re: Technical Amendment to a Waste Licence in the name of Donegal County 
Council, for a facility at Meenaboll Landfill Site, Meenaboll, Letterkeniiy, Countv 
Done Ea I, 

Dear Muii-ay, 
I am to refer to previous correspondence when the Agency infolined you that a final 
decision issued in  relation to this facility. As your objection was considered during the 
process of licensing this facility, 1 now wish to inform you that the Agency' has 
initiated a Technical Aniendiiient, under Section 42(B)1 of the Waste Management 
Acts to their existing license for the above mentioned facility. 

Please find enclosed a copy of a formal Technical Amendment which was issued to 
the above licensee. The Technical Amendment should be read in coiijunctio~i with the 
existing Waste Licence Reg. No. WO21 5-01 

If you have any further queries, please contact Andy Mullins directly at the following 
telephone number 0539 170776. 

Please note that there is no requirement for you to acknowledge receipt of this letter. 

Yours sincerely, 

Andy Mullins 
Office of Climate, Licensing &( Resource Use 

Encl 




